LAUREL HILL REENACTMENT
JULY 16,17, 18 2010
LAUREL HILL BATTLEFIELD
BELINGTON, WV 26250

February 25, 2010

Dear Reenactors

We, the Battle of Laurel Hill Reenactment Committee, would like to invite your unit to
the 15™ annual Battle of Laurel Hill Reenactment in Belington, WV. This year’s event
will be held July 16, 17, and 18™ at the Laurel Hill Battlefield.

Please send your $10.00 registration fee so we know how many participants to expect and
plan accordingly. There will be a cash bounty to some, due to complications with the

hazardous materials restrictions and availability of powder.

Please access our website: www.battlcoflaurelhill.org periodically for updates of the
schedule.

We look forward to seeing you in July and thank you for your continued interest in
preserving the Civil War history, especially at Laurel Hill.

Sincerely

Kathy Hart

Belington Convention and Visitors Bureau
112 Howard Street

Belington, WV 26250

304-823-2557

info@battleoflaurethill.org




THE BATTLE OF LAUREL HILL REENACTMENT
JULY 16,17, 18, 2010
REGISTRATION FORM

NAME

ADDRESS

CITY/STATE/ZIP

TELEPHONE

PLEASE SEND $10.00, PRE-REGISTRATION
(FOR FOOD, AMENITES (FIREWOOD AND WATER )
(REGISTERING AT GATE WILL BE $15.00)

(Please circle whatever applies)

CSA USA CIVILIAN SUTLER
*CAVALRY INFANTRY **ARTILLERY MEDICAL OTHER

*MUST HAVE CURRENT COGGINS
**PLEASE NOTE NUMBER OF GUNS AND TYPES

IF OTHER , PLEASE GIVE DETAILS

UNIT NAME

COMMANDER

IF CIVILIAN, DO YOU HAVE SPECIFIC IMPRESSION

YES NO IF SO, WHAT
TENTAGE
TYPE OF TENT(S)
Return to:
Kathy Hart
112 Howard Street

Belington, WV 26250
(304)823-2557




